
BEDFORD COUNTY AMATEUR RADIO SOCIETY
PO Box 26, Everett, PA 15537
http:// www.bcars.org Email: qsl@bcars.org

Meetings take place at 7:30PM on the 1st Thursday of each month at the Bedford County
Courthouse, 200 Juliana St, Bedford, PA.

MEETING MINUTES
Thursday, August 4th, 2022

A meeting of the Bedford County Amateur Radio Society was called to order at 1935 hours

in Bedford County Courthouse room 303 by President Zachary Pepple and a quorum

was declared.

In attendance were (12): KB3DFZ, KC3KHK, KC3HKZ, W3DRW, WB3JEK, KA3UDR, KC3DNB,
N2XRE, KC3NAF, KE3ZT, KC3QOD, K3SCM

President Zachary Pepple requested that KB3DFZ read July minutes. Motion to approve was
made by KE3ZT and seconded by KA3UDR.  Motion carried.

Treasurer's Report presented by KC3DNB. Steve discussed various checks received, checks
issued and cash deposits. The ending balances are:

Petty Cash $0.00

Checking Account $1,842.33

Savings Account $3,821.47

Total $5,663.80

A motion to approve was made by KA3UDR, seconded by KC3HKZ. Motion carried.
The full treasurer’s report is on file.

OLD BUSINESS

Picnic August 13th, 11AM - 4PM. Plan to eat at noon. The picnic will be held at Merrit’s Pond. Instead of
catering, we will get the main entre of chicken from either Giant Eagle or Landmark. Members can also
bring deserts, side dishes etc. Zach will manage a head count and food coordination.

http://www.bcars.org


Repeater - the 145.490 antenna is still awaiting a climber to swap it out. Weather has been causing
delays each week.

Laurel VE session is this Saturday, 9:30AM at the Bedford Legion Post 113. After the VE session, a DMR
workshop will be conducted by KB3DFZ.

Lost Turkey Trail Race starts 6PM Saturday the 27th and goes to 6PM Sunday the 28th. Zach has been
providing details on individual assignments over email.

NEW BUSINESS

Bike Bedford County is September 17th. KE3ZT is reaching out to determine their needs and gather
volunteers. This takes place between Shawnee, Schellsburg, and Flight 93 memorial. All stations are
mobile based and the even goes quickly. Please reach out to Steve Wurm, KE3ZT for details and to
volunteer.

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 2020 hours.

Respectfully Submitted,

John Hogenmiller

John Hogenmiller, KB3DFZ
BCARS Secretary


